
ST MARY MAGDALENE SCHOOL 
PENINSULA CAMPUS 

Weekly news – Friday 26th March 

 

THIS HALF TERM WE ARE THINKING ABOUT KINDNESS AND GOODNESS.  
So, let us not grow weary in doing what is right, for we will reap at harvest time, if we do not 

give up.   
Galatians 6:9 

              Dear parents and carers,   It has been lovely 
popping in to classes to 
see the pupils this week 

though it has been 
remote. 

  
         
  
  
  Have a look at some of 

their great work below. 
  
   

 Mrs Ajayi  
  

         
            

  
Turner Class have been making models out of junk. They have been using their 
imagination to create different models to re-use containers and egg boxes 
that they found at home. 
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Turner Class are enjoying their topic ‘Mad Scientists’. They followed instructions 
to make paper aeroplanes and helicopters. Then they went outside and 
watched how the aeroplanes flew through the air and how the helicopters 
spun down to the ground. They described what they saw happening and had 
lots of fun!  
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Reception pupils – Orchard and Bellamy classes, as part of STEM week, built 
towers and structures using spaghetti and marshmallows. 
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In Year 1 Stephens and Siderman - celebrating STEM week, designed rockets 
and launched them by mixing together alka seltzer tablets and water. It was 
so much fun predicting which rockets would fly the highest, and a bit messy 
too!  
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This half term, Year 2 - Ipgrave and Chessun Classes - have been learning 
about the Great Fire of London. They, created a stick puppet each based on 
key figures from The Great Fire of London. Next week, they will be using their 
puppets to create a class show! 
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In Year 4, Elliott Class, have been working on their topic Tomb Raider and 
have been making Egyptian necklaces, each one designed differently.  
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Gregory Class have been learning about Earth Hour as part of the topic 
‘Climate Change’. They invite everyone in the school community to take part!  
At 8:30 pm on Saturday 27th March, please switch off your lights and other 
electronic devices for 1 hour to show support for our planet. 
 
Here are some of our suggestions of what to do during the hour: 

• Go outside for a walk 
• Enjoy a candlelit dinner 
• Read a book or do some art by candlelight 
• Play a board game! 
• Take a nap! 

 
We hope you will all join in celebrating Earth Hour J  
 
 

 
 
            


